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SUBJECT: NEOLA Policy Revisions – Title IX 
 
Background and Findings: 
 
NEOLA has issued updates for Board Policies. Copies of the recommended changes have been 
forwarded to the Board.  The Title IX policies have been reviewed by the board members. This is 
the required reading by the Board to adopt the changes.   
 
The following Policies are included in the recommended revisions: 
 
Policy 2264 NONDISCRIMINATION ON THE BASIS OF SEX IN EDUCATION 

PROGRAMS OR ACTIVITIES 
Revised 

Policy 2266 NONDISCRIMINATION ON THE BASIS OF SEX IN EDUCATION 
PROGRAMS OR ACTIVITIES 

Revised 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board rescind policy 2264 and accept the changes to policy 2266 for 
the policy updates. 


